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Dear Partners,

Caucasus University is pleased to invite you to join the International Staff Week (ISTW) program scheduled for March 17-21, 2025 in Tbilisi, Georgia.
 
The main purpose of this event is to widen and strengthen the cooperation with our partner institutions, to share experiences on internationalization, to facilitate networking and establishment of new partnerships.
 
CU international staff week is open for Administrative and Academic staff of our Partner Higher Educational Institutions.
 
During the staff week, participants will have a unique opportunity to explore Georgian culture and history, the language of the staff week is English.
 
The participation fee is 200 Euro.
 
In order to register for the International Staff Week program, please kindly fill out the application form by JANUARY 31, 2025.
 
Looking forward to welcoming you at the CU!

Best Regards,
IR Team


	International Relations Department 
Caucasus University 
1 Paata Saakadze str. 
Tbilisi 0102, Georgia 
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